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The National Federation of Temple Sisterhoods, through its Executive Board in annual meeting assembled in 

Louisville, Kentucky, expresses its deep appreciation to Mr. James G. McDonald, M.C., for his courageous and 

far-visioned analysis of the desperate condition engendered throughout the modern world by the ruthless 

discrimination against racial and minority groups. We view as a magnificent contribution to constructive social 

philosophy, the document appended to his recent resignation to the League of Nations as High Commissioner 

for Refugees coming from Germany. 

 

Therefore, be it resolved, that this expression of our sentiment be spread upon the minutes of this organization 

and a copy thereof be forwarded to Mr. McDonald and to Mr. Norman H. Davis, unofficial observer for the United 

States government at Geneva.

 

For more information about WRJ and Social Justice, visit www.wrj.org/social-justice-home




